
From: Cell Phone MN <+16123817622>  
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 7:23 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 52 seconds) 
 

My name is Barb Shore. I live at 95 Wilkin St. I'm calling in regards to the permit parking permit 

hearing you are having on Wednesday. I'm voicing my concerns because the development in the 

neighborhood may require permit parking, but it's very difficult when you have visitors over and you 

are only allowed two of the visitor permits and the price of the daily permits seems to go up every 

year. I feel that if this if permit parking is going to increase in the area with all the new apartment 

buildings then I see no reason why the price needs to continue to go up. It would be nice if the 

permit parking would be enforced once in a while. It seems since Covid there really has been very 

little activity as far as that goes, and it seems like we're wasting our money being forced to have 

permits to park. So, it's hard. I mean, I guess I'm for it considering my fear of increased parking, 

especially with the two breweries. But let's keep the cost down and let's enforce it. Thank you. 
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